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Welcome to our Newsletter

As we enter the eleventh month of the year, it's hard not to reflect on how quickly the
months have passed by. Amongst all the exciting events that take place at this time
of year, it is important to pause and appreciate the little moments. So, sit back and
read all about our recent happenings, activities and celebrations.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates,
please let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 
 

Best wishes,

Victor Dewson
Care Home Manager

Halloween Party

A lot of preparation went into our Halloween party, the home was festooned with
decorations, some made by the residents. We had a wonderful spread with lots of
treats, games and good music. Our staff also dressed up in fabulous costumes once
again to take part in a costume competition, to the delight of the residents. We also
had a laugh trying to dook for apples.

Sponsored Walk Success

One of our biggest fundraising events to support the residents fund was a sponsored
walk. We are proud to announce that this raised a fabulous £2680! We would like to
thank residents, staff and families for supporting this event or for taking part in the
walk. It is an outstanding result!

Cinema Trip

With all the bad weather we have been having, the residents have enjoyed a cinema
trip and watching a movie. 'Grease is the word' was great and of course, we had to
have some snacks while watching the movie.

Primary School Concert

We had a visit from St Machan’s Primary School children. We love our close
connection with the school, children and teachers and we very much enjoyed their
singing at the concert they recently performed for us. It was truly amazing.

Puppy Love

We always look forward to our weekly dose of puppy love.  Both the staff and
residents adore when a puppy is in the home. The puppy laps up all the attention,
treats and cuddles that are received, we all relish the therapeutic effect that it has
upon us. 

Birthday Celebrations

Birthdays, special occasions and life events are always marked, personally and
meaningfully tailored for each resident.
 
We wished our resident, Honour, a Happy Birthday and she received a homemade
cake. The special day was celebrated with a visit from our local Nursery. Our
residents faces light up when they see the children from the Nursery visit.  It was a
fantastic day!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Springvale Care Home Facebook Page as we have
lots of photos and information being shared often.

Leave A Review 

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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